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Report 
 

Report subject: The Barn Adjacent to the Manor House, Winterbourne Gunner  
Report to: Northern Area Committee 
Date: 20 October 2005 
Author: Elaine Milton 
 

 
This is an update for the committee further to the update provided at the 22 September meeting. 
 
At the last meeting it was reported that Mr Bruce-White had been given a further period for him to carry out the 
urgent work specified in the notice that was served. That period ended on 29th September. The building was 
inspected on that date, and it appeared that the work had not been done. 
 
The contractors have been instructed to carry out the works specified in the urgent works notice, and they will 
commence on 17th October 2005 – this is the earliest date that the scaffolding can be provided. I have written 
to Mr Bruce-White informing him of this. 

 
Recommendation:  
 
That the update report be noted. 
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